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Comments: The Heber Wild Horses and their territory should be left alone. They should NOT  be confined to the

small area you are considering. These horses have a right to be on this PUBLIC land. NO FENCES, NO CATTLE

AND OTHER LIVESTOCK, NO GIVING WHAT THE CATTLE ASSOCIATION WANTS! These horses are NOT

hurting anyone and it's time they, as well as all the other wild horses that have been removed, be left alone and

put back on the lands they roamed. If tourists want to view and photograph these magnificant horses, they would

create stress and over crowded areas if you confine these horses to the small area you are suggesting. Leave

them alone and do what is right. 


